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SCHOOL DIARY 
 

Thursday, 16th December - Virtual Parent Open Afternoon 
A selection of photographs of your children’s learning during Term 2 will be shared with you on 
Classdojo during our virtual open afternoon. 

 
Thursday, 16th December - Last Day of Term 2 
 
Tuesday, 4th January - First Day of Term 3 
 
Thursday, 6th January - Year 3 Swimming 

 

Friday, 7th January - Year 4 Class Worship  
Parents/carers of children in Year 4 who live with them are invited to join us, socially distance, for their 
Class Worship which will be held in the school hall at 9.00am. (Please remember to wear a face mask.) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to pass on our sincere thanks for your support 
during term 2 and particularly during our recent fundraising for 
The Children’s Society and PTFA Christmas Hamper Raffle. 
Together we raised £132.21 for The Children’s Society through the 
Christingle. 
We also raised £525.00 in the PTFA Christmas Hamper Raffle with 
14 lucky families winning a beautiful hamper and 1 lucky family 
winning an amazing chocolate Christmas cake made and donated 
by  Mrs Vickers. 



INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 
 

12 Online safety tips for New Devices 
Please see the attached leaflet produced by National Online Safety 
which you may find useful should your child receive a new device 
this Christmas.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

OTHER COMMUNITY NEWS  
 

Crib & Carol Service at St. Mary’s Church Eastry 

You are warmly invited to the Crib and Carol Service to be held at St. Mary’s Church 
Eastry at 4pm on Christmas Eve. 
 

 

Does you child enjoy drawing? 
If they do they may be interested in entering a competition being run by children’s author, Andy 
Huxtable giving them an opportunity to win signed copies of his books, an amazon voucher and an 
opportunity for their character to feature in his next book. To enter please submit your drawing of a 
garden character to charlieant@btinternet.com. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  4.1.2022 

MONDAY   

 No 

TUESDAY   

 No 

WEDNESDAY   

 No 

THURSDAY   

 No 

 No 

FRIDAY   

 No 
  

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Clubs for Term 3 
We will contact you at the beginning of Term 3 to give you further details regarding clubs for next term. 
No clubs will run during the first week we return with the exception of Early Morning Club which will 
start on Tuesday, 4th January. 
 




